BUSINESS CARD FAQS
1) Q. What would | use the cards for?

The primary use of the cards would be to pass along your contact information to others when you are
doing volunteer work, or at other events where you are meeting people with whom you would like to
connect. The cards also identify you as an Intel retiree which may be useful for discounts that require it.
While an inactive Intel badge for retirees could also be used for identification, issuing inactive Intel
badges is not as straightforward as Intel originally thought and we are not certain when or if Intel will be
able to issue retiree inactive badges.

2) Q. Do | need the card for discounts?

Probably not. Most discounts are provided through the Vault card. Some merchants require proof of
employee or retirement status and the card could be used in those cases, such as the Ford discount (with
some dealers).

3) Q. Why does the card need to have my @intelretiree.com email address instead of my personal email
address?

This is how the card officially identifies you as an Intel retiree. Email sent to your @intelretiree.com
email address will be forwarded to the personal email address that IRO uses to correspond with you.

4) Q. What is my @intelretiree.com email address all about?

This email address was announced in the September News Flash to expand discounts to merchants that
require an employee or retiree email identification. Additional explanation is at this link.


http://intelretiree.com/wp-content/uploads/2014/03/email-forwarding1.pdf

